
 
 
 
 
        
       June 8, 2020 
 
Hello Parents and Caregivers, 
 

It is with great excitement that I write to you today.  The Commissioner of Education is allowing 
schools to open (with strict guidelines) for summer programs.  Summit Academy has already 
put an online remote learning program in place, and this will continue.  However, we are 
making plans to present a both an in school and an online option for the summer.  
Unfortunately, we will not be attending Grotonwood this summer. These two programs will run 
concurrently, and parents will have an option to choose which program their student will 
attend.  The dates for Extended School Year will be July 6 through July 31. 
  
If your student has Extended School Year services on their IEP, and you would like them to 
participate in the program this summer, please email me and let me know the following: 

1. The student’s name 
2. Grade 
3. Online or In Building 
4. Number of weeks student will participate 
5. Dates student will participate 

  
I need to know this information by Friday, June 12, 2020.  We would like to have an Orientation 
meeting for parents of students who attend the Extended School Year program within the next 
two weeks.  
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

 

Kathleen Buchanan 
Kathleen Buchanan, M.Ed, CAGS 
Program Director 
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